
From: Oliver Waring
To: David Elmore
Cc: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)
Subject: 6/2019/2571/VAR 101 Brookmans Avenue, Brookmans Park, AL9 7QG
Date: 14 November 2019 12:05:50

Hi David,
 
I have taken a look at the revised plans and it looks like the only change, landscape wise, is the
extension of the driveways which reduces a small amount of landscaping by the fronts of plot 3,
4 and 5. This is consider a minor amendment and will have no overall impact in the landscape.
 
There is no objection to the variation on landscape grounds.
 
If you have any further queries let me know.
 
Kind regards,
 
Olly
 
Oliver Waring
Tree Officer
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
Tel: 01707 357000
Email: o.waring@welhat.gov.uk
 
Working better, together
 
www.welhat.gov.uk
@WelHatCouncil
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
 
Follow the link for more information about Trees in Welwyn Hatfield.
Find an Arboricultural Association approved tree surgeon or consultant
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